
Up to $150,000 

ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspects who robbed a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier in the 

area of Mountain Glen Parkway and Jon Page Court, Glen Allen, VA 23060. 

The incident occurred on Wednesday, July 2, 2025, at approximately 3:10 p.m.

The suspects are described as three Black males dressed in dark clothing and black ski-masks. One of the 
suspects was wearing khaki-colored pants. They were seen driving a white-colored SUV. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4529851-ROBB 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




